
CITY HALL, CITY OF ARLINGTON, SOUTH DAKOTA 
 

June 14, 2021 
 

 The City Council met in special session pursuant to notice as required by law:  Present on Roll 
Call were Mayor Curt Lundquist, and Council Members:  Terry Rowbotham, Garth Johnson, Jesse 
Steffensen, and Cory Falconer.  Absent were Terry Mutziger and Rob Achterberg. 
 
 The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the request for rezoning the lots by Lake Arlington and 
upgrading Birch Street in front of said lots. 
 
 Tim Holzer, on behalf of ACDC, stated that there are some business owners that would like to 
expand, but there is no Main Street space available. Discussion was held. A hearing will need to take place 
to rezone the property. 
 
 The city is still trying to get an estimate for the work that needs to be completed on Birch Street, 
plus cost to extend the water and sewer in that area. Barring any unforeseen issues, the Council’s plan is to 
put Birch Street to the top of the list for improvements, but let ACDC know the plan for this would be 
approximately 2 years down the road. 
 

Motion was made by Steffensen, seconded by Robotham to enter into executive session at 8:12 
P.M. for personnel matters.   All in favor—Carried.   

 
Motion was made by Falconer, seconded by Johnson to come out of executive session at 8:29 

P.M. with no further action being taken. All in favor—Carried. 
   

 Motion to adjourn was made by Rowbotham, seconded by Steffensen.  All in favor—Carried. 
  
 
 
_______________________________                                     ________________________________ 
Sue Falconer, Finance Officer                                                   Curt Lundquist, Mayor 
 
 
 It is the policy of the City of Arlington, South Dakota, not to discriminate against the handicapped 
in employment or the provision of service. 
 


